
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

21st May 2021 

 

Denton Community Challenge 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

FADS are excited to be supporting the Denton Community Challenge again this year. 

All being well, the revised date is set for Saturday 17th July, 1pm-5pm.  

 

This is FADS biggest fundraiser of the year, and we are told by our lovely predecessor's 

that it takes an army of volunteers to make it a success. If you are available to 

volunteer on Friday 16th or Saturday 17th July, please let us know by following the link 

below and completing the form. 

 

FADS would like to ensure that all parents can volunteer if they want to. If you are 

concerned that health/physical conditions, language, or any other factors might be a 

barrier to volunteering, please let us know in the comments box at the end of the form. 

We will discuss this with you privately and ensure you are involved in a way that you 

feel comfortable with. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=J21hut7SZEGe-

zfJ7N3P0OmEn4-ml5RGrE-475OQ4b9UQllOVTlVMEsxU0NUMzQ0S0tUVEpNU1YyOC4u 

 

Many thanks, 

 

The FADS committee 
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